
CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR ORDERS
SCHEDULE / OFFICE OPENING TIMES 2021

Please find below the order dates for Christmas & New Year 2021.
If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Supply Chain Team by emailing 

orders@nutrivend.co.uk.

The o�ce will be open from 8:30am - 5:00pm up until Thursday 23rd December .

Between 24th December to the 3rd January Nutrivend's o�ces remain closed and NO new orders will be processed between these dates.

If you require a delivery by 23rd December your order needs to be placed by 2pm on the 20th December.

Tuesday

14th December

Normal Order and Delivery 
lead time applies.

21st December

Orders placed by 2pm today 
for delivery by 4th January.

28th December

No Order Processing or 
Deliveries.

4th January

Normal Order and Delivery 
lead time applies, for orders 
received from today’s date.

Wednesday

15th December

Normal Order and Delivery 
lead time applies.

22nd December

Orders placed by 2pm today 
for delivery by 5th January.

29th December

No Order Processing or 
Deliveries.

5th January

Normal Order and Delivery 
lead time applies.

Thursday

16th December

Normal Order and Delivery 
lead time applies.

23rd December

Orders placed by 2pm today 
for delivery by 6th January.

30th December

No Order Processing or 
Deliveries.

6th January

Normal Order and Delivery 
lead time applies.

Friday

17th December

Normal Order and Delivery 
lead time applies.

24th December

No Order Processing or 
Deliveries.

31st December

No Order Processing or 
Deliveries.

7th January

Normal Order and Delivery 
lead time applies.

Monday

13th December

Normal Order and Delivery 
lead time applies.

20th December

Orders placed by 2pm today 
for delivery by 23rd 

December.

27th December

No Order Processing or 
Deliveries.

3rd January

No Order Processing or 
Deliveries.

Supply Chain Team - Email - orders@nutrivend.co.uk


